
 
 

3/8/2023 

Assalamualikum Parents, 

We hope you and your families are all well. Please refer below regarding important 

information and upcoming events.  

Ramadan is upon us. We are collecting donations for some 

needed repairs to the building. Please donate to support your 

child’s school!!! 
• Dr. Seuss Day/ Fun Friday: March 17th.  

• Only for Friday, March 17th, students can wear the following:  

§ Boys: Can wear any loose-fitting shirt and sneakers. School uniform pants 

must be worn 

§ Girls: Can wear any color hijab and sneakers. School abaya/ jumper must be 

worn. 

• Monday, March 20th: School closed for Extended Weekend.  

• Tuesday, March 21st:  Ramadan Early Dismissal begins.  

• From Tuesday, March 21st to Friday, April 14th, students will be dismissed at 1:30 

pm.    

• Week of April 17th: School closed for Eid Al Fitr. We will return on Monday, April 24th.   

• Please be sure to visit our website www.badrschool.org for important information and 

updates, monthly food menu, and our school calendar.  

Happy Ramadan to You and Your Families J  

Badr School Administration  

  
539 Bergen Ave,  201-435-1075 
Jersey City, NJ 07304     info@badrschool.org 


